
 Mullaglass Primary School 

January 2018 Newsletter 

 
Hello everyone and a Happy New Year to all!                        Parent Interviews 

A big thank you from all the staff for all the                      Please note that Parent Interviews will  

lovely Christmas cards, presents and                                   take place on Monday 12th, Tuesday 13th 

donations in lieu of presents, to local charities.                   and Wednesday 14th February.  ALL  

Hopefully you are keeping up to date, via our                       pupils will be going home at 2pm on  

school Website, phone app and Facebook page.                    these days so Taxi children need to  

                                                                                            make other arrangements. 

                                                                                           Also, Galaxy Coaching Netball session,

                                                               scheduled for Tuesday 14th, will move 

Galaxy Coaching                                             forward one week to Tuesday 21st  

Basketball has been on offer this month, and                      February??? 

continues into February. There is new date 

 added as we missed the first session  because                   NSPCC Visit 

 of the snow!                                                                       On Tuesday 23rd January we had a visit 

                                                                                           from NSPCC who spoke to the pupils   

                                                                                         about how to keep safe from harm and  

                                                                                        how to get help if they have any worries.   

                                                              
                                                                                           The whole school had a fundraising 

                                                                                          day on Thursday 25th January to help  

                                                                                           raise money for the charity. 

Half Term Holiday                                          Mr Murphy kept everyone on their toes 

School will be closed Thursday 15th and                              with some strenuous exercise routines! 

Friday 16th February for the half term                              Please make sure to return all sponsor 

Holiday.  School reopens on Monday 19th                            monies by Tuesday 13th February. 

with doors opening at 8.50am. 

                                                                                          Sentinus Challenge 

Road Safety Quiz                                          On Friday 26th January, P6 & 7 travelled 

On Thursday 25th January, we had a team from P6/7        to Kingsmills Primary School to take part   

Travel to the Canal Court, to take part in the                    in a Sentinus Robotic Challenge, with the 

Newry, Mourne & Down heat of the N.I. Primary               pupils of Kingsmills senior class. 

Schools Road Safety Quiz.                                                They were accompanied by Mrs Weir and  

Well done to the team who performed                               had a very enjoyable day! 

extremely well, and thank you to Mrs Weir for                  

preparing the team.                                                                                                                             

                                                                  



   Taster Day                                            After Schools Clubs 

P6 & 7 pupils travelled to Newry High School                After schools clubs continue this term, with 

on Monday 29th January for a Taster Day.  They           P1 – 3 Homework Club on Mondays   

had a busy schedule visiting various departments          P1 – 7 Galaxy Sports & Scripture Union on  

and made a very nice keyring each!                                          on Tuesdays                                              

                                                                                      P4 -7 Football on Wednesdays       

                                                                                      P1 – 2 Art & Crafts (making bracelets & key 

                                                                                                rings this term) on Thursdays                               

                                                                                      P4 – 7 Violin with Mrs Ward on Thursdays    

                                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                     

                                                  

 

 

 

 
 
                             

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Friday 2ndFebruary                                      Football Tournament at Newry Olympic Hockey grounds    

Monday 5th February                                   Stranmillis Student Miss Magowan for 7 weeks in P1/2                                                                 

Monday 12th February                                  Parent Interviews (Children home at 2pm) 

Tuesday 13th February                                 Parent Interviews (Children home at 2pm) 

Wednesday 14th February                            Parent Interviews (Children home at 2pm) 

Thurs 15th Feb – Frid 16th Feb                     School closed for half term  

Thursday 1st March                                    World Book Day  

Monday 19th March                                      St. Patrick’s Day Bank Holiday                                                                                                                                                                           

Wednesday 28th April                                  School closes at 2pm for Easter Break 

Tuesday 10th April                                        School re-opens at 8.50am for Summer Term                     

                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                   

 

                                                                        
                                                                         

                                                       

                    

  


